

May 20, 2013

Jack Maynard, EdD Provost Indiana State University 200 7th Street, Rankin Hall Terre Haute, IN 47809

Dear President Maynard:

Congratulations! As a result of the comprehensive evaluation including a self-study and on-site visit, the Commission on Accreditation of Athletic Training Education (CAATE) has voted to award **Continuing Accreditation** to the Post-Professional Athletic Training Program at Indiana State University in Terre Haute, Indiana. Your program has been found to be in substantial compliance with the nationally-recognized *Standards for the Accreditation of Post-Professional Athletic Training Degree Programs* supported by the following sponsoring organizations: The American Academy of Family Physicians, The American Academy of Pediatrics, The American Orthopaedic Society for Sports Medicine, and The National Athletic Trainers' Association, Inc.

As a result of this accreditation award, your Post-Professional Athletic Training Program's next comprehensive review, including a self-study and on-site review, is scheduled to occur during the 2019 - 2020 academic year.

The Commission on Accreditation of Athletic Training Education recognizes the faculty, staff, and administrators at Indiana State University for your commitment to the advancement of education in Athletic Training, as well as your dedication to the preparation of advanced level Athletic Training professionals.

Sincerely,

R. Mark Laursen, MS, ATC

President, CAATE

Cc: Richard B. Williams, PhD, ATC, Dean, College of Nursing, Health and Human Services Leamor Kahanov, EdD, ATC, Chair, Department of Applied Medicine and Rehabilitation Lindsey Eberman, PhD, ATC, Director, Post Professional Athletic Training Program